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Parish Staff 
Father Larry Machado 
◼ Parochial Administrator 

lmachado@stocktondiocese.org 
 
Deacon Edwin Santiago 
◼Deacon 

mpsecs@charter.net 
 

Deacon Stephen Valgos 
◼Deacon 
thecatholicdeacon7@gmail.com 
www.thecatholicdeacon.com 
 
Ashley Hendrex 
◼ Parish Director 

ahendrex@olassumption.net 
 
Zelia Freitas 
◼Administrative Assistant 

zfreitas@olassumption.net 
 

Anna Vierra 
◼ Faith Formation Coordinator 

avierra@olassumption.net 
 

Taylor Drumonde 
◼Administrative Assistant 
◼Wedding Coordinator 

tdrumonde@olassumption.net 
 

Olivia Pears 
◼VALER Coordinator 

valer@olassumption.net

CATHOLIC STEWARDSHIP  PRINCIPLES  

† GIVE TO THE LORD A PORTION OF YOUR INCOME  

† MAKE YOUR GIFT A SACRIFICE  

† USE YOUR CONTRIBUTION ENVELOPE OR  

   ONLINE GIVING  

† 5% TO PARISH & 5% TO CHARITY  

Valley Area Living Enabling Resources 
V.A.L.E.R Office 209.634.0380 
Monday - Thursday  

◼ 2 PM - 6 PM 

Prayer Group   

• 

◼  

 

mailto:cdores12@aol.com
http://www.thecatholicdeacon.com/


Dear Friends in Christ,  

It is a joy for me to begin a new chapter in my priestly ministry as the Parochial 
Administrator of Our Lady of the Assumption.  I am grateful to Bishop Myron 
Cotta for entrusting me with your pastoral care and for having the confidence in 
me to take on the responsibility of being your shepherd.  I give thanks to God 
for the parish community and staff at the Cathedral of the Annunciation in 
Stockton for providing me with a great experience in my first assignment as a 
priest over the past three years.  I have learned so much from them and I know I 
will continue to learn much from all of you of what it means to live out our 
Christian faith seriously, having an unwavering fidelity to Jesus Christ and being 
active members of his Church and our parish.  

While I grew up going to Our Lady of the Assumption and am coming home to 
a faith community with which I am well acquainted, I am happy to join the 
parish’s Pastoral Team and look forward to ministering to you now as a priest.  I 
hope to get to know all of the families of our parish and to serve you to the best 
of my ability as we, with Mary, Our Mother, serve Christ in the world.  

In gratitude for his many years of service to Our Lady of the Assumption, please 
continue to pray for Fr. Manuel as he also transitions into a new phase in his 
ministry, and as I step into this role, please pray for me as well.  

Our Lady of the Assumption, pray for us!  

Fr. Larry  



 

 

 

Children's Folklore 

Festa Bazaar 







Mass Intentions 

 

 




